
Auction prizes needed for our Summer Fair!

Calling all parents and carers: can you please donate a prize for our QEGSA Auction?

We are now collecting Auction prizes for our Summer Fair, scheduled for Saturday 1 July 2023.

All prizes gratefully received – small donations will be collated into hampers, and larger donations 
(eg tickets/experiences) will be auctioned individually.

To donate, please get in touch with your Class Rep 
or email the QEGSA Committee on:   qegsa-pta@qegschool.org.uk

Thank you!
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